
Invitation from Leah
We have wonderful teams of teachers/leaders for the fall program
year but need a couple more good folks. Been considering getting
involved? Contact me for a no-obligation conversation. I’m on
vacation and study leave so not around much but have time to
connect!

Leah                                                         
 Rev. Leah Ongiri, Acting Director of Faith Formation and Family Ministry
longiri@firstunitarianportland.org

Looking Forward
SUMMER RE SESSION 
STARTS THIS WEEK!

Join us on July 7th for Together Time in the sanctuary
(preschool ages and above) and then head to over to
Buchan to launch our summer RE program, based on
the 8 UU Principles.

Worship and RE start at 10:15 am every week!

July Newsletter
Check out our 

Learning Community news!

Looking Back 
Honor us with some quick feedback 

about the 23-24 RE year here

mailto:longiri@firstunitarianportland.org
https://www.firstunitarianportland.org/learning-community-news/children-youth/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfFLG_u7iPXgxmVD3GTqRM3qkJzKco6V3juBfGkTXWO3Tec3Q/viewform

